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I am writing to let you know of my support of SB 1606. My daughter is in the
hospital right now and I had to fight to get in to see her. She had 4 surgeries
in a 2 week period and I was allowed to see her twice! She told the nurse
when I saw her the first time that she was traumatized because they were
keeping me from her. We both cried! She still has a few more weeks in the
hospital and finally they are allowing 1 person in a day to see her. That
means my husband and I have to take turns seeing her. It's shameful!
Please know that SB 1606 needs to be passed ASAP.
Thank you, 
Diane S Cole
Bend, OR


